Elizabeth Chamber of Commerce Meeting Minutes
November 21, 2019

The meeting was called to order by Vice President, Tammy Trebian, at 6:00 p.m.
The attendees were: Tammy Trebian, Judy Meyerhofer, Shellie Callan, Linda Ganster, Peggy Francomb, Tiffany
Patterson, Joe Ambrosia, Jodi Korte, Anna Marie Pintozzi, Kristen Patterson, Pastor Mike Nesbit, Lara Walters, Jeff Beals,

and Lisa Walters.

The Secretary’s report was approved by Judy, seconded by Anna. Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report stated $5,534.03 in the account, approved by Judy, seconded by Tiffany. Motion carried.

Veteran’s Day went well. There was no further discussion.

Shop Small Saturday is gearing up. If you have anything to advertise, let Merri and Joe know.

Christmas in the Village was discussed at the end.

Cornstalks will be taken down by Jeff. Thank you for volunteering to do it.
GGMI Update was not discussed at this time.
Marketing was not discussed at this time.

Budget Meeting was not discussed at this time.

Village of Elizabeth was not discussed at this time.

Eco-Devo/Fair Board stated that Sunshine will be one of the bands this year, others not discussed at this time.

OPEN FORUM

St. Paul Lutheran Church will have a service Thanksgiving morning, Thursday, November 28", All are welcome to attend.
Christmas in the Village was discussed regarding all the activities are taking place. Please see the advertisement sheet,
posted on Facebook and displayed in businesses. Tables and chairs will be set up at the Elizabeth Garage, Friday night,
for the soup ladies. Tree lighting will be Friday night, as well. Clean up from the event will be that same Saturday at 3:00
p.m. Christmas trees will be set up December 1% and taken down on January 5™. See ad for more information.

Judy made a motion to adjourn, Joe seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

There will be NO Chamber meeting in December. The next Chamber meeting will be January 23, at 6:00 p.m.



